
 
 
 
Dear , 
 
Your application for the National Language Service Corps (NLSC) has been approved!  We would be 
proud to include you as one of our Members as a speaker of Portuguese.  We look forward to working 
with you in this new and exciting program.  As a committed Member, we ask that you keep your 
contact info up to date, and inform the NLSC immediately should there be any changes. 
 
Please understand that upon signing this document, you are verifying your willingness to  
participate as a Member for the NLSC.  Once we have received this signed commitment letter, you can 
expect to receive a Welcome Aboard Email from your Member Support Liaison. 
 
Please sign this letter below as well as the second page of your membership application, enclosed.  
Please return both documents to us in the enclosed envelope. 
 
We thank you for your spirit of volunteerism in using your language skills for the good of all! 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Kevin Gormley, Ph.D. 
Senior Program Officer  
Defense Language and National Security Education Office 

                                                                                                                                                                       
 
 
I, ____________________________, have read the above Letter of Commitment and agree to 
participate in the NLSC Program.  I understand that participation in assignments is voluntary and I may 
accept or decline invitations to participate in NLSC assignments. 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                
                 Member’s Signature                                                       Date 

 

 

 


